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For the last few months, 
Energizing Education has 
been working with iEval, a 
professional evaluation team 
to enhance areas of success 
and improve areas of need 
in our program. This is a 
very important piece of our 
program and it is necessary 
to make sure that Energizing 
Education is the strongest it 
can be. This will also help us 
in applying for sustainable 
funding through both private 
partners, grant writing, and 
foundations. Another key 
component of our success is 
our supporters. We need our 
supporters to help us find 
places of funding and 
sources of outlets where we 
can tell our story. This 
month one of our mentors, 
Kathy Weisensel reached 
out to WKAR and nominated 
us for their Neighbors in 
Action segment. Our radio 
interview was a chance to 
talk to a broader audience in 
and outside of Jackson 
County. While we anxiously 
await the results of our 
evaluation, thank you to 
those who continue to help 
us share our story.      
 
 

 

Kriss’ 

Korner! 

This month Arnold families were invited to the sweetest family night 

yet…Chocolate Night! During this fun night Energizing Education 

showed families how it’s possible to combine the love of chocolate 

and cooking with reading. Each child started the night by writing a 

recipe for their chocolate bar. Recipes could consist of three different 

ingredients such as cookie crumbles, peanut butter chips, or rice 

crispies, and after mixed together, warm, melted chocolate was 

poured on top. While waiting for chocolate bars to harden, each child 

decorated their very own colorful apron and a cookbook put together 

of several different recipes to cook at home with their family. Aside 

from the delicious chocolate, this night was a great opportunity for 

families to have fun together and take home all the elements to start 

reading and cooking in their own kitchens.   

 

February brought fun and exciting things to the Literacy Lounge at 

Arnold.  Mentors are taking time out of their days and reading with 

students to help them become more fluent readers. Luckily we have 

our Site Coordinator, Susan in the room each day to share with us 

some of the great things happening with mentors and students. Susan 

shared that in the Literacy Lounge they have seen a huge increase of 

both students and mentors. “These students are advancing levels and 

making tremendous improvements with their reading,” Susan said. 

During their time each week, mentors are patient and encouraging, 

while students are truly putting in a big effort each time the sit down 

with their mentor. We are so glad to hear of all the successes at 

Arnold! Keep up the great work everyone! 

 

 
Name: Melanie Hilliard 

Business: Marketing Director at Health level 7 
International 

Why did you decide to become a volunteer? I 
wanted to become a mentor because I want to help 

Jackson kids. 
What do you like about mentoring with your 

student? I love seeing my student’s eyes light up when 
he figures out a hard word!                                                                  

Favorite childhood book: Where the Wild Things Are 
Favorite book now: Pride and Prejudice by Jane Austin 

Mentor Spotlight 

http://wkar.org/post/neighbors-action-energizing-education#stream/0


Celebrate March is Reading Month 

at your local library! Stop by the 

Carnegie Library on Saturday 

March 5th, for a Dr. Seuss carnival. 

The carnival is open from 1-4pm 

and features a book walk, 

scavenger hunt, and more. On 

March 26th there will be a “Danny 

and the Dinosaur” party celebrating the classic Syd Hoff 

children’s book. Check with your local branch or our website for 

more information on branch programming and the carnival. 

Have a great month reading in March. 

Contact Charlie at energizingeducation@uwjackson.org to sign up  

 

Find out more! 
http://energizingeducationjackson.org 

or 
Energizing Education on Facebook 

 
For volunteer information:  

Contact Charlie Miller 
energizingeducation@uwjackson.org 

 
To Donate: 

Contact Kriss Giannetti at  
kgiannetti@uwjackson.org 

March Mentor Training Calendar                                                                                   
Date Time Type Location 

March 1 2:00-4:00 pm EE Mentor United Way, Conference Room D 

March 9 9:00-11:00 am EE Mentor United Way, Conference Room A/B 

March 17 2:00-4:00 pm EE Mentor United Way, Conference Room D 

March 21 9:00-11:00 am EE Mentor United Way, Conference Room C 

March 30 2:00-4:00 pm EE Mentor United Way, Conference Room D 

CHOCOLATE NIGHT 

Want to see more pictures from Chocolate 

Night? Click here !  

Literacy Tip of the Month 

Read a Recipe! 
Create a small meal or a snack by 
reading and following directions 
from a recipe. Children will learn 

measurements, time and 
temperatures, as well as how to 

follow sequenced directions.  

Volunteer Shout Out! 
This month Energizing 

Education was lucky to have a 

volunteer from Middle School 

at Parkside helping us with 

family nights. Eighth grader, 

Aleycia, was very helpful in all 

the preparation before the 

night, activities throughout the evenings, and 

clean -up at all of our family nights this month. 

Aleycia took direction very well and brought fun 

to each night. Thank you for all your hard work!  

http://www.harpercollins.com/cr-100341/syd-hoff
http://energizingeducationjackson.org
https://www.facebook.com/media/set/?set=a.603404003150739.1073741850.342164485941360&type=3

